
New Beginnings at Mattacheese Middle School 
 

 

With donations from the Cape & Islands District Attorney Michael O’Keefe and pediatrician Dr. 

Kenneth Colmer, the Mattacheese Middle School Administration was able to host Bill Phillips 

and his New Beginnings Program at the school.  New Beginnings is an evidence based 

awareness program to address healthy choices for our youth and encouraging them to make 

responsible decisions regarding drugs and alcohol.  Bill brought along 3 recovering youths who 

spoke to their peers about their ordeals with addiction and their success overcoming them. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


